
IDEA OF SCIENCE4FUN PROJECT
The Science4Fun project aims to find an attractive and effective way of teaching science.

By developing easy to understand and use resources the project partners try to present

natural sciences like physics, biology, chemistry, geology, environment and astronomy in

an interesting way in order to make pupils discover and develop their STEM skills.

The project attempts to overcome the unwillingness of young people,

especially young girls, to follow an educational and professional path in

sciences. The resources developed during the project will equip the teachers

with tools which will help them to increase the motivation of the learners

showing them that science can be fun and comprehensible.

www.science4fun.eu/
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Pilot tests were deployed in Slovenia, Czech Republic, Spain and the Netherlands during

summer holidays and autumn term.  Other partner countries begin their pilot testing in

January 2021. Second round of testing will take place in March/April 2021 and the final

round shall be done by July 2021.   

All 5 Moodle courses designed for teachers have been translated in all partner languages.

Polish partner has developed theirown courses

All partners finalized their own educational resources such as video lessons, lesson plans,

interactive resource. These resources have been translated and are now available in partnerś

languages         

Partners have collected existing materials and uploaded them into the Science4Fun

Repository         

Handbook and guidelines are to be finalized by the the end of January 2021         

Project́s website has been updated and translated into all partners languages.

Despite the difficult times we are all facing, the partners are busy with meeting the set goals

according to the project plan:

ONLINE PARTNER MEETING DECEMBER 10,2020

A C H I E V E M E N T S  S O  F A R :

www.science4fun.eu/

Disclaimer: The European Commission's support for the production of this publication does not constitute
an endorsement of the contents, which reflect the views only of the authors, and the Commission cannot
be held responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the last project meeting was held online. The partners discussed the
current state and future activities of Science4Fun and the division of tasks.

WHAT´ S  NEXT?
 

All partners start with pilot testing  in schools in January 2021. If you are interested in
participating in the testing contact the responsible partner in your country. 

For more info visit our website.

https://www.science4fun.eu/

